Harman International Industries, Inc

Request for Class Il Permissive Change

FCCID: APIBLQ910WL Date: 2022-11-25

TO: Federal Communication Commission

Please be notified that we, the undersigned, Harman International Industries, Inc declare that the
reasons for this Class Il permissive change are as below:

Compared with original application, added the model No and changed the MCU of U2 (Audio
switch MCU) and U20(Tracking sensor IC).

The original grant date is 08/29/2022

Thank you.
Sincerely.

Print Name: Terry Shi Title: Prin.Engineer,Regulatory Compliance, Quality

Signature:

( 2
On behalf of Company: Harman International Industries, Inc

Telephone: 86-75523189391
E-mail: terry.shi@harman.com



